
 

 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to France Class and for some your child’s first half term in Nursery!! This newsletter will 

hopefully give you a rough guide to what will be happening throughout this half term. If you do have 

any questions please ask Mrs Parker or myself and we will try our best to help.  

Mornings  

To encourage the children’s independence please get them to put their own things away in the 

morning so that they know where to find things during the day. Remind them to move their name on 

the self registration display in the morning and to put their book bag (if they have one) in the box. 

Free fruit is available on a daily basis but if you would like them to have an additional healthy snack 

please make sure it is in their drawer for easy access. Please only send in a small snack as the 

children only have 15 minutes to eat before going outside to play. Please make sure your child brings 

to school a water bottle on a Monday which we will send home on a Friday. Juice is not allowed in 

classrooms. We also would ask that filled water bottles do not go into bags as they do have a 

tendency to leak over school books. Children can put water bottles in the tray and can be used 

throughout the morning session.  

 

We have a red book in the classroom in the register and letter basket. Please write in this book if 

your child is going to be collected by anyone other than their Mum or Dad.  We must have your 

permission to release your child into the care of someone other than yourselves (even other family 

members).  If you have forgotten to write a message in the red book and haven’t remembered to 

phone school, then we will need to ring to confirm arrangements with you before we let the children 

go. 

The notice board in the classroom has information about what we are doing in school which is located 

on the door going towards the corridor.   

Wellies 

Please send in some named wellies for your child and put them on the shelf. If 

they don’t have wellies in school they could miss out on valuable learning 

experiences as we like to get outside regardless of the weather! 

Topics 

Over this half term we plan to learn about France, ourselves and the local environment. Depending on 

how interested the children are in the topics, we may lengthen or shorten them, in which 

case we could do more or less than those listed.  

Photos are on the window of some of the activities we have done, please try and have a 

look as we will be changing these regularly!   
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